
London High School Marching Band 

Band Camp Pick-Up 
 

 

 

On Friday, August 4
th

 at 2:00 p.m., the London High School Marching Band will be 

performing its Parent Show at Wright State University.  Parents/Guardians are 

responsible for transporting their child from Wright State University after the show.  

Please indicate below who will be picking up your child.  If your child is being picked up 

by someone other than a parent or guardian, that individual needs to sign the form.  At 

check out, whoever picks up your child will need to sign him/her out prior to departing. 

 

 

Students Name: ______________________ ___________________________________ 

 

______   A parent/guardian will be picking up the student 

 

______   The following individual will be picking up my student: 

 

 

  Printed name of individual ______________________________________ 

  

  Signature of individual _________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Parents Signature: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Date: __________________ 


